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Why can’t you committee members be more transparent on these types of bills. You 

have hidden the information on how this is going to be funded and and the the little 

that I have found will destroy every small business that sells firearms. You have 

dwindling revenues coming in from businesses leaving as well as residents leaving 

from the lack of transparency and trust from politicians in Salem. You have 13 

counties who have voted to leave Oregon for Idaho because of the things you do and 

don’t do for them, does that not matter to any of you. 


